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August 6, 2012

Ms. Elizabeth Kay

Cross Cultural Internship Program
45 Main Street, Suite 212
Brooklyn, NY 11201

Dear Ms. Kay

I want to congratulate the Cross Cultural Internship Program on the occasion of its 2012
Closing and Appreciation Ceremony. The CCIP is a cultural exchange internship program
which fosters the exchange of ideas and experiences among its participants. This interaction
between the Asian inters and the host American companies and organizations is a mutually
beneficial experience as we all work toward a global economy.

Established in 2008, CCIP has served more than 300 students from nine universities in Asia
this year. Their practical and cultural experiences in the Program are an effective gateway to
international understanding and cooperation.

It is my pleasure to once again acknowledge the fine work of CCIP. I wish you continued

success for many years (o come.

Sincerely yours,

(Gl



